
Be It Resolved That…
A special thank you to Massachusetts Knights of Columbus State
Deputy Kenneth Ryan (a Catholic League member who serves on
the  chapter  board)  and  the  other  state  officers  for  the
following  resolution  passed  at  this  year’s  annual  state
convention:

WHEREAS: The Catholic League, founded in 1973 by Father Virgil
Blum, is the largest Catholic civil rights organization and is
dedicated to combating the rising tide of Catholic-bashing
prevalent in America; and

WHEREAS:  The  League  is  supported  only  by  the  voluntary
contributions of thousands of Catholics nationwide; and

WHEREAS:  To  continue  focusing  attention  on  anti-Catholic
bigotry and fighting the medias tolerance of discrimination
against Catholics, they need the support of every Catholic in
America; be it

RESOLVED: That the Massachusetts State Council, meeting at the
ninety-ninth  Massachusetts  State  Convention  held  in
Springfield,  Massachusetts  on  April  30  and  May  1,  1994,
encourages every member of the Knights of Columbus to join in
providing  financial  support  to  the  Catholic  League  for
Religious and Civil Rights.

-Ed. We couldn’t have said it better ourselves. Thank you.
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